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JARCHOW CONGRATULATES SENATOR HARSDORF  

ON HER APPOINTMENT TO DATCP SECRETARY 
 

Madison... Today, Governor Walker appointed Senator Sheila Harsdorf (R-River Falls) to be the 

next Secretary of the Department of Agriculture, Trade, and Consumer Protection (DATCP). 

Rep. Adam Jarchow (R-Balsam Lake) commented on the appointment: 

 

Jarchow said, “Senator Harsdorf has served the State of Wisconsin in both the Assembly and 

Senate for 25 years. She has been such a strong advocate for Northwestern Wisconsinites and has 

never forgotten her roots as a family farmer. Senator Harsdorf emulates what it means to be a 

citizen legislator. The State of Wisconsin is a better place because of her steadfast leadership.” 

 

Jarchow continued, “I want to congratulate my friend Sheila Harsdorf as she prepares to take this 

next step in her illustrious career. I know that DATCP is going to be in good hands with Sheila at 

the helm. We all owe her a debt of gratitude for her years of service and I want to extend my best 

wishes to her in the future. I look forward to continuing to work with her in her new role.”  
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